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RFB-2022-01-14and21 

Highway Materials 

ADDENDUM #1 

 

   February 2, 2022 

 
The purpose of this addendum is to provide detailed information to all Bidders. This Addendum 

is hereby included in and made part of the Contract Documents, whether or not attached thereto. 

Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged on the bid form. 

 

Please be advised that the bid submission deadline has been extended to 2/17/2022 at 11 A.M. at which time 

all bids received will be opened.  

 
**IF YOU HAVE ALREADY SUBMITTED YOUR BID and this Addendum has NO Impact upon the 

submitted documents, you may send acknowledgement of the addenda issued via email. Otherwise, please 

submit acknowledgement with your bid submission in the bid documents.  

 

Please acknowledge this addendum on your bid form. 

 

 

End of Addendum #1 
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